
GBRA Laboratory Closure Notice

GBRA will be closed on Thursday, November 25, 2021 and
November 26, 2021 in observance of Thanksgiving Day.

  
All BOD and/or CBOD samples need to be collected and/or brought in on Monday,
November 22, Tuesday, November 23, or Wednesday, November 24 (samples collected
on Monday must be collected at or after 2 p.m). Samples for BOD/CBOD will be set up on
November 24. 

All microbiological samples need to be collected and/or brought in on Monday, November
22 or Tuesday, November 23.
 
All nitrate, nitrite and/or orthophosphate samples need to be collected and/or brought in on
Monday, November 22 , or Tuesday, November 23.

*Samples dropped to the lab Wednesday, November 24 must be delivered by 12pm.*

Note: not all sample collectors have provided us with work emails. Email is only sent to
operators with an email address on file. Please inform all samplers of these dates/times in
order to avoid breaking hold times and/or incurring holiday fees.

If there are any concerns regarding the Thanksgiving Holiday schedule please feel free to
contact the Laboratory Project Manager at 830-463-7160.

Have a great Thanksgiving Holiday!
Laboratory Management
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https://www.facebook.com/GBRAofTexas/
https://twitter.com/GBRATX
https://www.instagram.com/gbratx/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkX7yaNsJZLTex8Fd6q-4jg?view_as=subscriber

